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Dear Parents/Carers 

FABS Update 

As you will be aware costs of food and energy have been rising, due to this we have taken the difficult 

decision to make a small increase to the price of Breakfast and After School Club with effect from 19th 

April 2022. 

Breakfast Club sessions will increase from £5.50 to £6.00 

After School Club session will increase from £10.50 to £12.00 

We hope that you understand the need to increase the prices to enable us to continue to offer a high 

quality wrap around care provision for the children of St John’s. 

We are also looking to streamline the booking process by developing an online booking system. We will 

of course keep you updated about this. 

In the meantime, if you wish to book a place for your child please complete a booking form which can be 

found on the school website and return to Mrs Longworth at fabsbookings@st-johns.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Louise Longworth  
FABS Manager 
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